
 
February 2017 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Guardian,  
 
Re: Geography field trip to Iceland 
 
We are now getting very close to the Geography field trip to Iceland and I am pleased to hear that the 
students are eagerly anticipating the trip.  I would like you to invite you to an information evening 
about the trip to be held on Wednesday 1st March at 6pm – 6.45pm in A4.  
 
It is very important that you attend this meeting as I will be issuing itineraries for the trip, flight numbers,  
lists of what to pack and how much money to bring.  I will also state expectations of students regarding 
their behaviour and conduct in Iceland and offering more information with regard to luggage allowances 
and specific departure and arrival times from and to school.    This evening is also an opportunity for 
you to ask any questions you have about the field trip.  
 
I look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 1st March and if you have any questions in the meantime, 
please do not hesitate to email me at: wainwrightr@ripongrammar.co.uk. 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Mrs R Wainwright 
 
 
Head of Geography and Trip Leader 
 


